
  
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to all our 

members and friends who have served proudly in the 
United States Armed Services. 

 
Special Thanks 

 
Paula Durkin – Guest Speaker 

Rosemary Antonucci – Guest Speaker 
 

Dale Baringer, Bob Cooper, Gene Apgar and Frank Young – DAV 
and Marine Corps League Veteran Volunteers 

 
Bill Costas and Bob Ochtyun – Special Music 

 
Glen Laraway – Flag Salute 

 
 

The Cortland Conservation Club 
P.O. Box 99 

3931 McCleary Jacoby Road 
Cortland, OH 44410 

 
(330) 638-0502 

Visit us on the web at www.cortlandclub.com 
 

Celebrating 75 years as a family friendly lakeside destination. 
 

Hospice of the Valley 
9803 Sharrott Rd. 
Poland, OH 44514 

 
(330) 788-1992 

www.hospiceofthevalley.com 
 
 
 

  

 
 
 

AUGUST 22, 2019 
 

VETERANS PINNING 
CEREMONY 

 

Special Presentation by 
 

Paula Durkin 
Manager of Psychosocial Services 

and 

Rosemary Antonucci 
Volunteer 

 

   



Program 
 

Introduction – President Cox 
 

Pinning Ceremony – Paula Durkin and Rosemary 
Antonucci 

 
Folding of the American Flag 

 
Special Music 

 
“Smile” – Robert Ochtyun 

“God Bless the USA” – Lee Greenwood 
“16-Tons” – Tennessee Ernie Ford 

“Fulsom Prison Blues” – Johnny Cash 
“Amazing Grace” – John Newton 

 
Flag Ceremony – Club Officers 

 
Closing Remarks – President Cox 

 
Ice Cream Social 

Ice Cream and berries will be served immediately after tonight’s 
ceremony. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for attending our Summer Speakers Series. Please visit 
our website for upcoming events. 

 
 
 

Honored Military Veterans 
 

Gary Bosley – Army 
Steve C. Charnas – Navy 
Thomas Green – Army 
Jerry Noud – Air Force 

Jim Orsine - Navy 
Thomas Scott - Army 

Raymond Zeuner - Navy 
 

Hospice of the Valley 
We Honor Veterans Program 

 
In 2014, Hospice of the Valley became a proud member of the 

We Honor Veterans program. This program was developed by the 
National Hospice and Palliative Care Organization and the 

Veterans Administration, to help and honor our veterans at end of 
life. In recognition of all veterans, past and present, Hospice of the 

Valley wants to share its commitment to increasing access to 
compassionate care and express our sincere appreciation to all 

veterans. As a Level III partner of We Honor Veterans, HOTV 
has pinned over 1,000 veterans honoring veteran patients, staff, 
and widow of veterans in our community. Hospice of the Valley 
has been privileged to work with local DAV and Marine Corps 

veteran volunteers who assist at each and every pinning ceremony. 
The We Honor Veterans program shows that it’s never too late for 

us to say thank you to a veteran for their service. 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 


